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 … on Wednesday, July 19, 2017, you missed a very informative presentation by Past-President Barbara who gave a very moving recap of her year as 7:10 President. 
Cliff also gave a moving account of his year working with Barbara throughout the year. He thanked Roger, Mike Hayes, Mark Clark, Brian, and Martin and Loren for their wonderful support over these past 8 years he has been in the club.
President Mark opened the meeting at 7:10 a.m.  , our Family of Rotary Rotarian, led us in the Pledge. Blaine presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. 
 President’s Announcements: 
· Mark, acting as Secretary, introduced our guests, Barb Dee and Shirley Gudenkauf. 

Other Announcements:

· Brian pointed out that there was a Foundation election last week. Kinoti and Chris were voted in. Wayne has graciously volunteered  be the Treasurer. The next Foundation meeting will be next week at Ciancio’s at 7:00 a.m.
· Wayne announced a Foundation Request Committee will be meeting after the meeting today.
· Caitlin updated us about the peach sale on August 25th. 
· Lynn pointed out that our peaches are the best anyone can get. Lynn and Karen will challenge the club to match their sales figures. 
· Mark C. talked about the Beer Fest. It’s on its way. Please join the committee if you want to help. 
· Matt reminded us about membership. Please talk to your friends and invite them to a meeting. Breakfast is available at no cost to them. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Chief Doug reminded us about the 7:10 Rotary meeting change of venue next week. It will be at the Public Safety Building at City Hall. 
· Garth talked about C4K monitors. If you have a working flat screen monitor you don’t want, please bring it to the next meeting. There will be a work day at the Alkire site to tear apart computers. Saturday, August 5th will be the date to gather at 7:00 a.m. 
· Chris mentioned the Hope House back pack program. If you want to donate please call Chris for details. 
· Martin gave a Foundation Moment at talked about the Rotary Scholarship program. 

Mark Clark, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the very energetic Rotarians who actually attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

 Matt was extolled by President Mark who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm.

President Mark presented our next Rotary Moment. Matt gave a quick talk about his life in Rotary.

Joe T. had a Thought for the Day.

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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